
Floyd County Wildlife Club 
Monthly Board Meeting  April 1, 2021  

 
Monthly meeting was called to order by Eddie Wallace.  Board Members and Officers in attendance  Ken 
Kizziah, Russell Rogers, Jeff Coley     George Taylor, Ronnie Motes, Laura Headrick,  Johnny Nutter, Bob 
Clark,  Doug Smith,  Terry Weeks,   Fletcher Christian, Eddie Wallace,  Joe Baker,  David Pledger, and 
Mike Stover. 

Mike Stover read the minutes from the March 4, 2021 FCWA Meeting.   George Taylor  made a motion 
to accept the minutes as read.  The motioned was seconded by  Johnny Nutter,  and a vote taken.  The 
motion carried. 

Joe Baker read in the names of   8  new applicants for FCWA Membership.   Fletcher Christian  made a 
motion to accept all applicants as presented.  A second to the motion was made by  Johnny Nutter.  A 
vote was taken and the motion carried. 

David Pledger provided an update on Membership Renewals.  He stated that over 300 Renewals had 
been received as of the date of this meeting.  

  

Business: 

 George Taylor reported that Gravel Needs to be ordered to repair and maintenance FCWA 
Roads.  After discussion a motion was made by David Pledger  to purchase a load of gravel and 
chert for road repairs.  The motion was seconded by Johnny Nutter.  A vote was taken and the 
motion carried.  

 Bryce suggested and Archery Swap Meet, and after conversation David Pledger made a motion 
to schedule this event on May 8th.  Johnny Nutter seconded the motion and a vote was taken.  
The motion carried. 

 George stated that an external By Pass is needed for the Wildlife Club Gate.  It was reported that 
Josh was to be in contact with repairman for the gate and this would be included.  Ronnie Motes 
followed up with a motion to repair the Fence at the Gate.  The motion was seconded by Laura 
Headrick.  A vote was taken and the motion carried.  

 Eddie Wallace reported the personnel committee had meet with George Taylor and that George 
has agreed to start working 4 days a week.  This would start with 1 morning and 3 afternoons 
while George is training.  

 Johnny Nutter, Laura Headrick, and Doug Smith agreed to serve on the nominating committee.  
A motion was made by Joe Baker to accept these three as the nominating committee.  The 
motion was seconded by Fletcher Christian and vote taken.  The motion carried. 
 
There being no additional business   a motion to adjourn was made by Johnny Nutter. The 
motion was seconded by  Jeff Coley  and the motion carried.      



 


